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        Reclamation District 799

      PO Box 353 Bethel Island Rd. Bethel Island, CA 94511

   Phone: 925-684-2398 Fax: 925-684-2399 E-fax: 925-265-2232

        Website: www.rd799.com
  Rd799_angeliahope@yahoo.com

Board of Trustees:

President –Jane Lorie, D.V.M.
& Trustees: Dale Wong, David Dal Porto, Diane Shipway, and Arthur John Hanson
Public Notice

Re: Fences & Gates on Levees 

Dear Landowner(s), 

We are requesting that your gates be left unlocked and open during this flood season.  In accordance to the State of California, the flood season is considered to be November 1, 2011 – April 15, 2011.  Permitting the future weather conditions, another request may be sent to you requesting additional time for the gates to be left unlocked and open.  

Leaving your gates unlocked and open will ensure that the District and Emergency personnel can get through in the event of an emergency.

Please make sure that your gates are function and in good working condition prior to opening them.     

Thank you for your cooperation in advance.  We will be doing extra patrols during the day and evening time during the course of the flood season.  There will also be personnel patrolling throughout the weekend.  

If you have any potential hazards to report, please notify the Levee Superintendent at 925-813-0939 or the District Manager by calling 925-580-5566.  

Sincerely, 

Angelia H. Tant 

District Manager    

Physical Address: 6325 Bethel Island Rd. Bethel Island, CA 94511


